A newsletter for customers of Klickitat PUD Watts New

Survey Will Help KPUD Serve You

Look for the Klickitat PUD customer survey insert in the July 2007 issue of Ruralite magazine.

Please take a moment to com-

plete the survey and return it to either the Klickitat PUD office in Goldendale or in White Salmon.



As a token of our appreciation for participating in our survey, your name will be entered in our drawing. The three lucky customers whose names are drawn will receive a \$100 credit on their KPUD account!

Return your survey no later than August 20 if you would like to have your name entered in our drawing. You could be a lucky winner!

Your KPUD Commissioners will draw names of the three winners at their regularly scheduled meeting on August 24. ■

For Safety Sake, Keep Power Poles Free of Debris!

A wooden power pole may seem like a great place to post your signs. However, it is illegal to do so in the state of Washington.

Most importantly, it creates a danger to utility line workers.

Staples, tacks or nails used to attach signs to the power poles can trip a line worker, or pierce the worker's protective clothing or safety equipment which could possibly result in injury or even electrocution.

Abuse of power poles can also cause damage and make it necessary to replace the poles prematurely.

Klickitat PUD encourages all county residents to "keep the poles clean and safe for our line workers" who are on-the-job in all kinds of weather, day or night, to assure you quality, efficient and dependable electric service.

Show them you care by keeping the poles clean and safe!



Klickitat PUD, Owned By Those It Serves



While You Are
Enjoying the
Klickitat County Fair,
be sure to stop by
and visit the Klickitat
PUD booth
August 23-26

2007 Fair Theme: "Bushels, Bales & Animal Tails"

